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Upcoming Events 
May 18 Senior Sunday 11:00 –1:00 pm 

May 23 Single Seniors Game Day 1:00 pm 

May 24  Hilltoppers Trip to see DAVID at Sight and 

May 25 Youth Mission Foot Soldiers & Digital 

June 29-
July 2 

VBS This year’s theme is  True North: 

Trusting Jesus in a Wild World.  Save the 
date!  

Order of Worship 
 

Worship Leader 

Matt Morningstar 
 

Heavenly Sunlight 

 
Welcome 

Matt Wilson 

 
Opening Prayer 

Joe Foshe 
 

Here I Am to Worship 

Ring Out the Message 
Seeking the Lost 

God Moves in a Mysterious Way 

Cornerstone 
 

Communion/Offering 

Rick Hudgeons 
  
Blue Skies and Rainbows 

(Children’s Offering) 

On Zion’s Glorious Summit 
 

Message 

Nathan Jorgenson 
 

Trust and Obey 
 

Shepherd’s Blessing 

Anthony  Spencer 
……………………………………………………………………… 

Attended Nursery available in Room 106, 

intended for babies in the two year old class 
and younger. This is available during the 

entire worship service. 
 

Children's Church available in Room 211, for 
ages 3 through kindergarten. Parents can 
take their children upstairs after the children's 
offering & pick them up immediately after 
worship service concludes. 



Those shut in… 

Prayer List 
Prayer Requests will be printed on this list for up to 3 weeks at a time, unless further updates are 
received by the church office. Requests can be submitted by email through Thursday mornings 
to office@mountcomfort.org. Thanks! 
 

Roland Phillips, son-in-law of Dean and Tanya Lacy,  underwent heart surgery on 
Monday. Please keep his wife, Julie, his son, Lincoln,  his daughters, Lacy and 
Lambri, and the whole family in your prayers as we pray for his complete healing 
and a speedy recovery.  
 

Emmett Ezell, eleven year old grandson of Dean and Carol Ezell,  will have a spinal 
operation on his back on May 9th. Please join his grandparents in prayer for a 
successful outcome. 
 

Lorraine Eubanks Kinzer, mother of Karol Elkins, is at Apple Creek in Centerton for 
rehabilitation. Eddie Kinzer was moved to North Hills the first of May.  Jennifer 
Emerson (Karol’s sister) and her husband Ryan have been helping with the farm 
and other things. Please keep the whole family in your prayers.  
 

Kathy Hayes will have hip replacement surgery on May 14th.  Please pray that all 
goes well for her. 
 

Sympathy 
David Tyree, father of Lisa Kelly, passed away peacefully Sunday morning under 
the care of Circle of Life Hospice at Ciel of Fayetteville. He was 87 years old. The 
family will follow his wishes to be cremated. He was preceded in death by his wife, 
Marion, in 2020. There will be a family graveside memorial and interment for them 
both in Tennessee at a later date.   
 
Debbie Smith passed peacefully early Thursday morning, surrounded by her family. 
A memorial service will be held on Thursday, May 15th at 11:00am at Nelson’s 
Chapel of the Springs, 150 West Van Buren,  Eureka Springs, AR.  Please keep Ken 
nd the rest of her family in your prayers.  

Continue to Remember… 
Becky Tyree 

Mary Batson 
Kyle Hunter  

Glen “Pops” Wade 

Lila Campbell 
Lorene Adams  

Jessica Collins 

Kathy Walsh 

Harold Shook 

Wendi Super 
Janet Riegle 

Mary Bruce 

 
 

Joe Conley 

Kathy Hayes 
Libby Laningham 

Jack & Brenda Richardson 

Janice Umberger 

Happy Birthday  
5/11   Randy Bradford      

           Deana Mhoon 
           Marge Moran 

5/12  Andrew Hunter 

5/14  Jordan Carlton 
5/15  Bakker Bayliss   

           Josiah Dawdy 

           Zebulon Dawdy 

           Abby Jentzsch 
           Luke Norman 

5/17   Mary Bruce 

            Ken Coffey 
            Bill Hartwig 

Happy Anniversary  
5/15 Dwight & Cheryl Canfield  

         Mike & Nadine Huddleston  



 

LADIES BOOK CLUB 
It’s time for our 2025 Book Club! Our next 

meeting is planned for 6:30 p.m. on Thursday, 

May 15th, at Lynne Jorgenson’s house (3790 
E Spyglass Hill Dr., Fayetteville). Our book is 

Hillbilly Elegy, by J.D. Vance. Please RSVP to 

Lynne (lynnej01@outlook.com or 479-601-

6487) to ensure that we have plenty of chairs 
and dessert!  

 

CONGRATS SENIORS  
High school graduation is drawing near! This 

year, Mount Comfort has four graduating 

seniors: Addison Scroggins, Emma Elkins, 
Jacob Foster, and Orien Choate. If you 

want to leave a gift or card for them, it can be 

placed in their laundry baskets in the front 

hallway prior to Senior Sunday, May 18th.  
 

SEEKING VOLUNTEER 

The Church is looking for a volunteer to take 
charge of the kitchen. This would include 

organization and tracking of supplies. There is 

a budget for this and the office would handle 
placing supply or work orders, so there should 

be no cost to the volunteer. If you are willing 

and able to help, please contact Sarah Argo 
for details.  
 
WELCOME LITTLE ONE 

Kimberly and Braden Stevens welcome baby 

boy, Carter Alexander. He was born Thursday, 
May 1st weighing 6 lbs and 12 ounces. A 

shower in his honor will be held here on June 

1st, at  2:00 pm.  The registry can be found on 
Amazon or by scanning the QR code below. A 

blessing basket  for him is in the front lobby. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

THANK YOU 
Clarence is doing well. We thank everyone for 

the phone calls, cards, and especially the 

prayers on his behalf. You are very much 
loved and appreciated. 

   ~Sue & Clarence 

 
MT COMFORT ACCOUNTANT 

Please send all accounting related emails to: 
accountant@mountcomfort.org 

 

PRIVATE FIRST CLASS 

Asher Ethridge left for bootcamp last 

month. His family has provided his 

address and encourage anyone who 

would like to write him to do so. Mail 

should be addressed to: 

 PFC Ethridge, Asher 

 Alpha Battery 1-22FA BN 

 1st Platoon, Class 41-25 

 6007 Rothewell Rd. 

 Fort Sill, Oklahoma 73503 

 

 
CONGRATULATIONS TO THE COLLEGE 
STUDENTS GRADUATING THIS YEAR 

Addilin Brown 

Adam Maxwell 
Aries Burasco 

Ava Woodson 

Brooke Scott 
Ethan Shipp 

Jake Garrard 

James Morningstar 
Jeffery Johnson 

Lauren Smith 

Ryker Davis 

Sterling LeDoux 

News and Notes 

Thank you for joining the  Mt Comfort Church of Christ in worship today! We’re glad you are here. 



Razorbacks for christ  
 
 
  
 
 

Sunday 
Bible Class 9:00am  

“Seeing Jesus” 
Life Group 5:00pm 

Monday 
Freshman Dinner & Bible 

Study 6:30pm 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 
V-Ball/Ultimate & Devo @ 

Creekside Park 5:00-8:00pm 
Wednesday 

Bible Class at MC 6:30pm 
Thursday 

Girls and Guys Bible Study 
7:00pm 

If you would like to send your 
contribution electronically, 
please scan to be taken to our 
Give+ Portal. 

Our Shepherds 
Joe Foshe  479-601-2122 

Huston Givens  479-443-2702 

Mike Huddleston 479-466-0634 

Rick Hudgeons 479-799-6470 

Rich Leonard 479-466-8921 

Mark Mahaffey  479-263-6674 

Allen Morningstar  616-638-1074 

Matt Morningstar 479-790-8428 

Anthony Spencer 479-238-5187 

Kenneth Wilcox 479-422-0673 

Keith Winn 406-591-5163 

To email a shepherd, please send a 

message to 

elders@mountcomfort.org 

Our Ministers 
Nathan Jorgenson - Pulpit Minister 

njorgenson@mountcomfort.org 

Justus Bobo - Campus Minister 

jbobo@razorbacksforchrist.com 

C.J. Grimes - Youth Minister 

cjgrimes@mountcomfort.org 

Matt Wilson - Involvement Minister 

mwilson@mountcomfort.org 

Sara Chance - Children’s Minister 

schance@mountcomfort.org 

Glenda Davis LPC, LMFT - Christian Counselor 

www.mtcomfortcounseling.com 

Office Hours 
Monday - Friday 

8:30am to 2:30pm 

office@mountcomfort.org 

Monday - Friday 

  9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

info@mtcomfortsonshineschool.org 

479-316-4597 
After 

Community Food Pantry 
3281 W Mount Comfort Rd 

Open Wednesdays, 9am - 11am 
Members anytime by appointment 

banford@mountcomfort.org 

Sunday, May 4 

Bible Class 243 

Worship 432 

Wednesday, May 7 

Devo & Bible 120 

  

Weekly Contribution $20,713.60 

Weekly Budget $20,667.00 

Weekly Average $20,578.73 

Fiscal YTD  $987,779.00 

Mission Sunday $33,019.35 

Last Year Mission $43,287.50 

Weekly Children’s $46.01 

YTD Children’s $3,100.92 


